
April 8, 2021

Dear Professor Rasmusen,

The Faculty Board of Review received your materials and request for appeal of the sanctions 
that have been applied in your case. In so doing, we took note of the applicable procedural 
elements and timelines. According to UA-03 Discrimination, Harassment, and Sexual 
Misconduct, your request for a Faculty Board of Review had to be submitted within 15 calendar 
days of the Appellate Officer John Applegate’s decision. The AO’s decision was dated March 17, 
2021 which means that you are past the deadline to request FBR review. In effect, the deadline 
for your request was April 1, 2021. Given that you did not identify any relevant circumstances 
that would require special consideration of an extension of this deadline, we regret that we are 
not able to consider your case at this time. 

Regards,

Virginia Hojas Carbonell
Krista Glazewski
Linda Pisano
Amy Piper

 
 

https://policies.iu.edu/policies/ua-03-discrimination-harassment-and-sexual-misconduct/sm-archived-08142020-accessible.pdf
https://policies.iu.edu/policies/ua-03-discrimination-harassment-and-sexual-misconduct/sm-archived-08142020-accessible.pdf

